Channel Island Shores | The Shore Line

In this issue of The Shore Line: 2014 HOA meeting information and resort news
Having trouble viewing this email? [~ViewInBrowser ~] View In Browser[~EndViewInBrowser~]

o e The Shore Line
=T~ May 2014

Spring is here!

2014 Annual Meeting will be here before you know it.

One of the items of business will be the election of our Board of
Directors. If you would like to run for election, this is your opportunity.
What is it like being a Board member? In a nutshell, you and four
other Owners will be volunteer directors of the Channel Island Shores
Vacation Plan Association. You will spend many hours of service as
a diplomat, negotiator, financial analyst, decision-maker, and
communicator all rolled into one. If you are interested, click here to
download form. You may submit the nomination form by July 25,
2014 (submission instructions and mailing address included on
nomination form).

Resort Landscaping Will Create a Great First Impression

Our maintenance team has been working diligently on the resort
landscaping. The resort grounds look consistently more beautiful
everyday! The front entrance received some new enhancements to
help create the best first impression.

Decorating Enhancements

The inside of your unit has some new decorative items for you to
enjoy! The resort obtained vases for the living rooms and large
centerpiece bowls for the kitchen tables. We hope these small
touches enhance your experience during your stay.

Sign the Guestbook!

The new Channel Island Shores Guestbook is here! We are asking
all Owners to share their email and birthday month at arrival. This will
assist in email collection to support our resort’s Going Green efforts.
A birthday email from us will also be delivered to you during your
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birthday month. Please make sure to sign in during your next visit!

Do you have a Special Celebration?

Owners love to celebrate at Channel Island Shores! During pre-arrival calls, the Front Office team will call
to remind and confirm your reservation. Additional information including any celebrations of an event during
your stay is collected. When you arrive for your week, a CIS resort pin button, placed on the towel origami
animal, along with a card will greet you at arrival. The resort pin button is our gift to you for choosing to
celebrate your event with us!

Don't forget to “Like” us on Eacebook and visit the Board Member managed website for Channel Island
Shores: www.cisvpa.com.

We look forward to seeing you soon!
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